
Memo 

To: Recipients of LLW Forum Publications Through the LLW Forum/DOE 
National Low-Level Waste Management Program Outreach Project 

From: Kathryn V. Haynes 
Forum Convenor  
Executive Director, Southeast Compact Commission 

Date: March 1, 1988 

Re: LLW Forum Publications on the World Wide Web 

In April 1994, in an effort to increase distribution of LLW Forum materials, the organization 
agreed to cooperate with the U.S. Department of Energy's National Low-Level Waste 
Management Program at the Idaho National Engineering and Environmental Laboratory to print 
and distribute copies of those materials on request to members of the public. While this project 
has successfully met its initial outreach goals, technology now offers an opportunity to distribute 
our materials more broadly. 

Therefore, the LLW Forum has decided to add issues of LLW Notes and Meeting Reports to the 
LLW Forum World Wide Web page. The first newly posted publication, the LLW Forum Meeting 
Report, February 10-13, 1998, will appear in March. Copies of the LLW Forum's Summary 
Report: Low-Level Radioactive Waste Management Activities in the States and Compacts will 
continue to appear on the LLW Forum web page. 

Over the years, many LLW Notes recipients have expressed a desire to receive the newsletter 
sooner after publication. Posting the LLW Notes on the Internet will allow readers to access the 
document as soon as it is published. It will also allow us to conserve natural resources by 
reducing the number of paper copies sent to INEEL. 

The LLW Forum will continue to provide single copies of written materials in camera-ready 
format to all Forum Participants as well as to many other state, compact and federal officials -- 
including the DOE program at INEEL -- to reproduce and distribute as they deem fit. The staff of 
the LLW Forum will also refer any person requesting printed copies of the referenced or any 
other LLW Forum materials to the appropriate Forum Participant or federal agency official. 

We look forward to increasing our service to members of the greater low-level radioactive waste 
management community. If you have any questions, please contact M. A. Shaker, Forum 
Management Advisor, at (202)547-2620. 


